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MEET MS. ZOEYMEET MS. ZOEY
STARS LEAGUESTARS LEAGUE

TERRY FOXTERRY FOX

Room 7

 Her hobby is watching horror movies.
Her favourite horror movie is The
Conjuring. She likes to read books and
play hockey in her free time. She likes
to read horror stories, and she plays
defence in hockey. She has been
playing hockey since she was 12 years
old, but she has played ringette since
she was 5. 
 By Minh

Our new staff
member is Ms. Zoey.
She is very kind and
nice. She is an
Educational Assistant.

Stars League is not happening yet,
but it will happen in the future. Stay
tuned for updates.
By Raven

WELCOME
MRS. SCHETTLER

WELCOME
MRS. SCHETTLER

Welcome Mrs. Schettler,
our new Phys.Ed teacher.
She is enjoying getting to
know the staff and
students.  Her favourite
sport is volleyball. She
has played since grade 7 

and also when she was in university, she
played on the Bison’s team. Here are
some facts. She has been teaching gym
for 23 years.  She has 1 cat and 1 rat and
her two daughters also went to Collicutt!
Here’s a reminder, always wear RUNNING
SHOES!!
By Saira

 Who is Terry Fox? He is a man who
ran across Canada to raise money

for bone cancer which he had.
Every year in September we run or
walk in schools across Canada to
remember Terry Fox and to help
people who have cancer. Did you
know there are 14 schools and 15

roads in Canada named after Terry
Fox.  

By Wyatt
Illustration

By Keiyanne
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CHANGE OF CLOTHESCHANGE OF CLOTHES
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PATROLSPATROLS

Parents, please send a change of
clothes for your child in their
backpack. Your child might need a
change of clothes in case their
clothes get wet or dirty.
-Izerene

Cross Country is a sport where
you run. You will verse other
schools and when you reach the
end you get a ticket with the
number you placed. If you join,
cross-country you will need to
bring a pair of running shoes,
water and a lunch. Please do not
wear jeans, instead wear shorts
and a t-shirt.

-Ezekiel

CROSS-COUNTRYCROSS-COUNTRY
Patrols help people cross the road so
they can get to and from school. At
Collicutt school, grade 5’s are allowed to
be patrols. We have kindergarten, bus
and regular patrols. In the morning the
patrols start their duty at 8:40 until 8:50,
in the afternoon they start their duty at
3:25 until 3:45. The kindergarten patrols
help the kindergarteners to the bus.               
-Maxwell

SWIMMINGSWIMMING

Room 7 will be going swimming every
Wednesday, starting September 25. The school
bus will be picking up the students in room 7 at
9:45 and they will return at 11:15. Room 9 will
be going swimming every Tuesday starting
September 24. The bus will be picking them up
at 11:25 and will return at 12:45. The swimming
lessons will take place at 7Oaks Pool.   Please
send your child to school with their swimsuit
underneath their clothes and a towel.
-Kendall

ORANGE SHIRT DAYORANGE SHIRT DAY

National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation which used to be
called Orange Shirt Day is a day
that brings awareness to survivors
who attended Residential Schools.
-Vida
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ALLERGIESALLERGIES
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Some kids at Collicutt School have
allergies. Students with allergies
have to wear a fanny pack with their
Epi-Pen inside.
-Carter

IMPORTANT
DATES

IMPORTANT
DATES

Dear parents, I'm going to tell
you what your kids should
wear in different types of
weather. When it rains your
child should bring an umbrella,
a rain jacket and rain boots.
When it is hot outside summer
shorts, a shirt and a hat are a
good idea.
When it is winter, you should
wear gloves, a hat, a winter
jacket, winter boots and ski
pants. In spring weather pants
or shorts depending on the
temperature. In the Fall pants
and a sweater.                
-Agam

WEATHERWEATHER

October 2,  2024 No Classes
October 3, 2024 No Classes
October 8, 2024 No Classes
October 10,  2024 Pizza Lunch
October 14, Thanksgiving
October 22, 2024 Picture Day
October 25, 2024 No Classes
October 31, Halloween

November 11 No Classes
November 20 Picture Re-Take
November 21 Parent Teacher Conf
                              (Evening only)
November 22 Parent Teacher Conf
                               (all day) No Classes
November 27 Last day Learn To Swim-Rm7
 
-Caleb

Ms. Michelle is a very kind person, she
is an EA. She has two children. Her
favourite colours are black & grey. She
also likes working at Collicutt School.
Her hobbies are playing Pac-Man, ping
pong, and volleyball
-Audree

Mrs. Michelle
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HEALTHY LUNCHESHEALTHY LUNCHES FIDDLEFIDDLE
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We fiddle at Collicutt School. A fiddle is a
string instrument. Another name for the
fiddle is the violin. Mrs. Lee’s teaches us to
fiddle in the music room. Grades 3,4 and 5
fiddle!
-Klara

FUNNY 
JOKES
FUNNY 
JOKES

I think that parents should check
their kid(s) lunch before they send
them to school. I feel like a healthy
lunch is: an apple, a sandwich, a
granola bar and some carrots.
-Kingston

Welcome to the funny section, ok, let
get started!

What did the ketchup say to the
tomato? Catch up.

What did the doctor say to the banana?
How are you peeling?

What did Taylor Swift say to an injured
person? Shake it off, shake it off. 

Why did the teacher jump in the water?
To test it

What did Bruno Mars say when he went
to space? Let's go to Mars. 

-Apsan 

FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER

Last year, rooms 7 and 8 eliminated paper
towels from their classrooms. We would
like to eliminate paper towels from our
whole school, but we have to purchase a
washing machine to help the custodian
wash the reusable towels. We would like
to have a fundraiser to raise money to
purchase a washing machine. We have an
idea of having a bake sale. Things we were
thinking of selling are gluten-free cookies,
peanut-free cupcakes, and brownies.Stay
tuned for more information.

By Bryson
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GATHERING
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SOCCERSOCCER
The community get-together was
on Thursday, September 19, 2024
at 4:00 PM. We had hotdogs and
bouncy castles. People brought a 
water bottle to refill. We had lots
of fun!
By Alden De Guzman.

AT RECESS IN THE BACKFIELD, GRADES 3,4
AND 5 PLAY SOCCER. IT DOESN'T MATTER

WHAT KIND OF WEATHER WE PLAY, NO
MATTER WHAT! ONE OF OUR BEST

GOALIES IS DREI FROM ROOM 9 AND
EZEKIEL IN ROOM 7.  OUR TOP

GOALSCORERS ARE LUCA, CARTER,
CHARLIE AND MAXWELL. THE BEST

DEFENDERS ARE CALEB, APSAN EZEKIEL,
NOAH AND LUCAS.  WE ALSO HAVE A

GRADE TWO PLAYER, JUSTIN, AND HE IS
GOOD AT EVERYTHING. IF YOU WANT TO

COME AND PLAY SOCCER, COME AND
JOIN US.
-LUCA

CLUCKIE THE 
BROWN HEN
CLUCKIE THE 
BROWN HEN

We got a new brown hen in room 7. She is
a she and her name is Cluckie. When
Cluckie was at school she laid an egg in
her cage. I named the egg Lucy. I drew a
picture of Cluckie. She is brown and I am
so glad I got to see her!

By Kaithleen

By: Yuan



 


	Room 7 Newletter Volume 1
	City of Winnipeg - Free Play Drop In
	Collicut Site Poster FallWinter 2024-25


